Sarah Porter

From: Nuttall, Ryan (FWE) <ryan.nuttall@state.ma.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 10:44 AM

To: Sarah Porter

Ce: Churchill, Neil (FWE ); Boeri, Robert (ENV); Shields, Thomas (FWE ); darpin@rtg-eng.com;
barbara.h.newman@usace.army.mil

Subject: Cape Cod Aggregates Corp. NOI, New Bedford

Dear Commissioners,

The Division of Marine Fisheries (MA DMF) has reviewed the recently received NOI application by Cape Cod Aggregates
Corp for “To remove/dispose rubber tire fenders/damaged fender system components, replace with new timber
piles/wales/chocks, and the entire lower level of timber wales/chocks.”. The potential impacts to marine fisheries
resources and habitats were assessed.

Based on the scope of work as currently proposed, MA DMF has no recommendations for sequencing, timing or
methods that would avoid or minimize impact at this time.

Questions regarding this review may be directed to Eileen Feeney.
Thank you,
Ryan Nuttall

Sent on behalf of Eileen Feeney



